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I support the bill to help reduce animal cruelty in testing for cosmetics. There are 

many alternatives now to avoid testing on animals plus lots of cosmetics that already 

do not test on animals. These are horrific tests that animals have to suffer. Please 

support this bill.  Thank you very much. 


